
 

L E G A L  A I D  C O M M I S S I O N  O F  T A S M A N I A  
 

                                                                                                                          

invites members and the broader 

profession to 
 

Independent Children’s 

Lawyers/Separate 

Representatives Conference 

 

Friday, 26 May 2017 

Peppers Seaport Hotel 

 Launceston 

9:00am 

 

 

 

The topics for this year’s seminar includes: 

1. The impact upon children living in an “Ice” household 

2. The needs of Aboriginal children in Family Law Act and 

Child Protection proceedings; and  

3. ICLs/Sep Reps – Do they value-add 

 

 

RSVP by Friday, 12
th

 May 2017 

To hobart.family1@legalaid.tas.gov.au or (03) 6236 3812 

Those legal practitioners undertaking ICL and Sep Rep work are 

invited to attend. Other practitioners interested in undertaking 

such work are encouraged to attend. 

There will be a small fee. 

mailto:hobart.family1@legalaid.tas.gov.au

